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City of Hillcrest Village, Texas 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ-25-002)  

MUNICIPAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 
The City of Hillcrest Village invites the submittal of responses to a Request for Qualification 

(RFQ) from experienced Municipal Engineering Services firms for professional planning 

services on an individual project basis. The purpose of this RFQ is to establish the most qualified 

professional firms for use.  

The RFQ document may be downloaded on the City of Hillcrest Village  website at 

www.hillcrestvillagetx.gov – Documents – Legal Notices.  

Questions should be directed to: 

Amanda Hanlon, City Secretary 

200 W. Timberlane Drive 

Alvin, TX 77511 

Telephone: 281-756-0577 

secretary@hillcrestvillagetx.gov 

 

 

RESPONSES MUST BE RECEIVED BY THE CITY SECRETARY OF THE CITY OF 

HILLCREST VILLAGE NO LATER THAN 3:00 P.M. ON THURSDAY JULY 17, 2025. NO 

RESPONSES WILL BE ACCEPTED AFTER THAT DATE AND TIME.   

 

 

For City Information – Not to include in advertisement:  

1st Advertisement: The Alvin Sun & Advertiser, July 6th, 2025 

2nd Advertisement: The Alvin Sun & Advertiser, July 13th, 2025  
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